June 3, 2014 Board Meeting  Sleep Inn
All board members were present as well as several guests.  The meeting was called to order at 6:58 pm.  Minutes from the May 27, 2014 meeting were reviewed and approved.
Discussion held on the May 25, 2014 race night.  
Discussion held on how the track needs more workers to help.
Discussion held on the problems that were found with Speednet.  Corrections have been made and updated point lists should be correct.
Discussion was held on the flagging crew.  The flagman will try to be more aware of the rough driving and take actions to help this problem.
Discussion held on the track work and that many of the drivers think that the track has been good.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussion held on how the same drivers are having problems with their transponders each week.  This will be discussed at the pit meeting that if their transponder is not working the driver needs to rent one at the pit trailer.
Discussion held on what can be done to make sure that a tire does not leave the track and enter the pit area.
Discussion held on the Hall of Fame and adding this to the website.  Discussion also held on what we can have on display under the grandstands.
Approval given to purchase items for the announcer.
Upcoming Soccer mom race was discussed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting will be June 10, 2014.  Meeting adjourned at 9:53 pm.  

